Lepore, Theresa (DPS)

From: Mason, Brigitte on behalf of DPSinfo (DPS)
Sentf: Friday, September 11, 2015 4:51 PM

To: Lepore, Theresa (DPS)

Subject: F\W: E0562

FYI

Frdm;_-- S ;

Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 1:18PM
To: DPSinfo (DPS)
Subject: F0562

To whom it may concern:

We were distressed to learn that pneumatic elevators or shatless elevators are not allowed in Ma. We are aware that they
are considered safe in all our abutting states. My husband has a late develeping form of muscular dystrophy and is finding
it very difficult to negotiate our second floor steps. We would hope to stay in our home as long as possible and were
excited to learn about this elevator option. We do not have room for a more standard elevator with raom for machines as

well nor do the chair iifts work for our home.

We hope the state of Massachusetts will reconsider this option for those of us who are looking at ali possibilities to help
our loved anes they in their home.

Please reconsider the possibility of allowing these elevators in our state.
Thank you for your consideration.

Gail M Fields



